DAV/PE/MN/2017-2018/No.12
D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI - 87

Dear Parent, May 06, 2017
Please be informed that SMAT (Gifted Children Project) has been re-scheduled by the University of
Delhi. The test will now be held on Thursday, May 18, 2017.

Regards

\\P b

Manju Malik _

Principal



